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The Huron Valley Numismatic Society was called to order at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, 

April 13, 2011.  Twenty-eight persons were present, which included 4 guests.  We have a 

new member, Cherie Link.  Our 2011 membership has grown to 28. 

 

Wendell Wolka from Central States was our guest speaker on confederate money.  His 

speech was very interesting and encouraged some of us to become currency 

collectors. 

 

Our membership awards went to Susan Sutters and Mike Bovio.  Wendell donated either 

a new membership or renewal membership to the ANA.  First drawn was Mike Howard 

who was already a life member, so the second drawing was Jacob Welsch.  

Congratulations to all the winners. 

 

Profit from the April show was approximately $500.  Bills should all be in by next meeting.  

Several boy scouts completed their merit badge and another got started.  Our attempt 

to get young people interested in coins is paying off.  The November show has already 

gained one dealer.  Nice work, Mike! 

 

The MSNS co-hosting by us was a huge success.  HVNS had 19 workers (2 of which were 

not even members, but donated countless hours).  Thank you all very much.  Our club 

received a check for $2,500 which was deposited into our account.  Jim Motley did an 

outstanding job of coordinating all phases of the show.  His work sheet will be used for 

all future MSNS shows.  Good job, Jim! 

 

Jim Motley has taken a couple pictures of White Lake area points of interest to 

determine if another elongated cent project should be taken on. 

 

Milford is planning a Civil War program the last week end of June in Central Park.  We 

will be participating using a tent and some of the items on display at the Highland 

Library.  Any ideas and/or assistance would be appreciated. 

 

It has been suggested that we include the Milford Library next year along with the 

Highland Library during National Coin Week.  We will contact Milford Library to see if 

they are interested.  Coin books at both libraries are scarce.  Don’t forget we have a 

nice selection of books which Dave Engel brings to each meeting.  Members can sign 

out and take the books home.  Our web site also has a list of books that members own 

and are willing to share. 

 

Darlene Sharpe 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 


